
 

Today’s broadcast is in honor of our faith family. You are appreciated and loved! Thank you for 
all you do to help out the church and its programs. Whether you are a part of volunteering to 
make our worship service run smoothly, your tithes and donations, help with our events and 

community meals in any way…today we honor you! 
 

If you would like to sponsor a broadcast. The cost is $90 and you may sign up on the bulletin 
board or the office. Listen to our radio broadcast at 10:30am Sunday, Mon. at 3pm and Fri. at 

5pm on VAST Channel 3, or on our Facebook page! We are here for you! 

 

All Silver Bucket donations for the month of July will be  
going to support the Rock County Food Shelf. The Rock County Food Shelf  

located at 208 W. Maple Street once a week on Thursdays from 1pm -3pm. With a  
second disbursement time on the 3rd Thursday of the month 

from 5-6pm.   
 

Thank you for your support of this important program! 
  
 

The completed applications for the Endowment Fund grants will need to be 

completed by July 15, 2022. Rewards will be given out on Endowment  

Sunday on September 11, 2022. 
 
 

Rev. Fred Vanderwerf will be here July 17, 2022 to share some information about the 
upcoming changes in the United Methodist Church. He will be leading our worship  
service that day and we will be having a special meal after our service. More information 
will be available in your July newsletter. 
 

 

We will be having our salad luncheon on August 4th from 

11am-1pm. The sign up sheet to make salads is on the bar of 

the Sanctuary. Sign up to help out today.  
 

Weekly Calendar/Announcements 
 

 
July 10, 2022 - Sunday 
9:30am - Coffee Hour 
9:45am  -  Adult SS 
10:30am - Hymn Sing Service 
4:30pm - Genesis/Revelation Bible Study 
July 12, 2022 – Tuesday 
1:30pm - Sewn in Faith 
PD in Worthington 
July 13, 2022 - Wednesday 
8pm – AA Meeting 
July 16, 2022 – Saturday 
8pm – AA Meeting 

 As Summer approaches, fun 
times begins - Camping,  
fishing, family vacations and 
more!! We are so happy that 
all are able to have so much 

fun during the warm summer days. We also wanted 
to give you a friendly reminder to continue church 
giving during these summer months. We say this 
due to church expenses being constant year round. 
Thank you all and enjoy your summer fun! 
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 The Difference Between a Song and a Hymn... 
 

Hymns 
 
A traditional hymn is considered a formal song which is sung to God by the entire 
congregation in public worship. Metrical psalms can also be considered hymns. 
 
For the traditional hymns there are specific hymn tunes like “Amazing Grace” which 
is always sung to New Britain. The main thing about the tune of  a hymn is the rhythm 
(8.8.8.8.). The lyrics of  the hymns and the melodies are interchangeable. 
 
The music which is used by trained musicians to refer to hymns is called “chordal.” 
The chordal has harmony, melody, and rhythm. The main function of  the music in a 
hymn is to emphasize the words. 
 

Hymns and their structure have been derived or originated from classical music. It is 
often a four-part harmony. 
 

Hymns have been sung for over hundreds of  years and combine music, melody, and 
harmony in such a way that it reinforces positivity. 

 

Praise Songs or Worship Songs 
 
Praise songs, also called worship songs, are informal songs sung in churches in praise 
of  God. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

Music is the main defining feature of  praise songs instead of  the lyrics or words. 
They have many repetitions not a four-part harmony. The music range is consid-
ered limited, and it is not influenced by classical music. 
 

In praise songs, a single person or a group performs the whole song, and the songs 
are accompanied by many musical instruments not just an organ. 
 

Praise songs are not traditional songs. They are influenced by the present culture, 
and new songs are being composed regularly. 
 

It is believed that praise songs were introduced in the 1960s. Some songs like 
“Majesty” were included in the hymnals. However, traditional inclusion of  songs in 
the hymnal do not make it a hymn. 
 
Thank you for joining us today for this wonderful Hymn Sing Service!! Happy  
Sunday to you all! God Bless! 
 
 
 
 

 
July is the Luverne Methodist Church’s month to support the Food 

Shelf.  So, in addition to the silver bucket, here are some ideas for 

you. Cereal – buy your favorite and donate snacks – buy your favorite 

and donate crackers, coffee, tea, cold Beverage mix, nuts, cookies,  

pudding, juice, popcorn, etc. 

                

July 3, 2022 Offering  
 

Here are the weekly giving 
numbers for the week of  

July 3, 2022. 
 

Amount needed - $4,026.00  Amount given 
this week was $2,953.00 Thank you for  

supporting your church! Keep it up! 
 

Thank you for your offering! Please note that 
online giving is not included in that total. 

Prayer Chain July 10, 2022 
 
 

Steve and Penny Cattnach Family 
Travis and Shannon Dwire Family 

David and Anissa Vis 
Becky Anderson 

George and Carol McDonald 
Jerry and Beth Wieman 

And for our UMC Bible Studies 


